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I write to you as the Industry Co-Chair of the Construction Leadership Council to 

offer condolences on behalf of our sector following the announcement of the death 

of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

In a lifetime of public service, Her Majesty dedicated herself to the people of the 

United Kingdom and the Commonwealth. Her selfless commitment to duty was 

reflected in the admiration in which she was held, both here in the United 

Kingdom and globally. We know that for millions of people who work in our 

industry, Her Majesty will have been a central and consistent figure in their lives, 

a respected monarch whose legacy will inspire future generations. 

Today, our thoughts are with the Royal Family and all others affected on this 

saddest of days.   

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
 

 

Mark Reynolds  

Co-Chair 

Construction Leadership Council   

 

09.09.2022 

The Private Secretary to His Majesty The King 

Buckingham Palace 

London SW1A 1AA 


